Marcus, Ramona, EMNRD

From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, November 6, 2019 2:46 PM

To: 'Jennifer L. Bradfute'; 'Heather Patterson’; 'Castro, Isaac (MRO)'
Subject: Site Closures Mohawk and Wabash

11/5/2019

Marathon Oil — Isaac Castro

All,

Regarding Mohawk HT #001 (nGRL1313754595) no RP noted. This site is approved for closure, however, the depth to
water evaluation needs more work, especially relative to recent Qil Conservation Division (OCD) clarifications. This note
is foe future work.

Regarding Wabash 20 Fed Com 1H, this RP-4880 is also closed. There was a question in report as to why the more
stringent remedial/investigatory values were used. Answer: there was no known release date and no known release
volume. Rule 29 speaks to this for your reference.

OCD appreciates your efforts and your patience. Please keep this electronic communication as NO paper copy will
follow. All information will be uploaded soon to on line data base.

Sincerely,

Bradford Billings
EMNRD/OCD
Santa Fe

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations



